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Hearing set on renewal of Seneca revitalization plan
(KMZA)--The Seneca City Council will consider renewal of the city’s
Neighborhood Revitalization Plan next month.

The Council Wednesday evening approved a resolution setting a public hearing
on the plan for their October 3 meeting.  The hearing will be held at 7:30 that
evening in the City Council room.

No changes are planned to the plan, which was first approved in March 2009.

It provides tax rebates for a specified number of years on improvements to
residential, retail and commercial properties.

The plan is available for review during regular business hours in the office of the
City Clerk.

The current plan expires in November.

In other business, the Council gave city Parks and Recreation Director David
Hutfles approval to form a flag football league for 3rd and 4th graders.

Hutfles said kids who sign up would have three weeks to practice and would play
for 4 weeks starting the first weekend of October.

Kids can register to play by calling the Seneca city office.  

 

Many Signals Communications


